
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It’s been a lovely end to the week, with the receipt of our fantastic 

Ofsted report. We were able to share the news with teachers    

yesterday and had a lovely, celebratory staff meeting! 

An Ofsted inspection can be a very challenging time for a school, however I was very proud 

of the Woodside team who pulled together during the week and made the experience a 

very positive one for the school. It really was a team effort from the whole community, as 

the inspector spoke with leaders, Governors, teachers, support staff, pupils and parents. It’s 

lovely to see some of the comments from parents and pupils which made it into the report, 

and the inspector also shared more comments with us which didn’t make the cut: 

“Woodside is a fantastic school where children are the priority.” 

“My children are happy, safe and do well under their care.” 

“Couldn’t be happier with the school. Staff are so caring and supportive.” 

Many thanks to everyone who spoke with the inspector and completed the ParentView 

survey. To have 100% of respondents state that they would recommend the school is very 

rare! 

I am delighted that the school has received a deserved “Good” grade and excited at the 

opportunity to develop the school even further in the coming years. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Lloyd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

06.05.24 Early May Bank Holiday - School Closed 

08.05.24 Year 6 Anxiety Assembly 

08.05.24 3J to Amersham Museum 

09.05.24 3F to Amersham Museum 

09.05.24 Year 4 Amersham Field Studies Trip 

13.05.24 Year 5 Rounders at Amersham School 

13.05.24 - 
16.05.24 

SATs week for Year 6 

24.05.24 Last day of the Half-Term School closes 
3.15pm 

03.06.24 INSET DAY - No School 

05.06.24 Anxiety and Sleep Workshop for      
Parents 9am-10am 

06.06.24 Bags to School Collection 

06.06.24 Gary Grant (Entertainer) to see Year 6 

06.06.24 Year 4 to Amersham School - Boogie 
Bounce 

11.06.24 School Games - Y5/Y6 Quadkids      
Athletics competition DCHS 4pm 

12.06.24 Class Photos 

15.06.24 PTA  Summer Fair- Save the date! 

17.06.24 Choir- Sing for Age Concern 

18.06.24 Year 4 trip to Verulamium 

19.05.24 PQA Workshop  

Friday 3rd May 2024 

House Point Totals 

This Week 558 544 517 471 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

Click here for the calendar of  

23/24 Term Dates 

Please see our brand new Easyfundraising 

QR code for anyone who is able to make 

a donation towards school activities and 

events which are additional to the regular 

curriculum. If you are able to, please scan 

the below code and donate what you 

can- thank you on behalf of all at     

Woodside! 

A huge well done to the below students this week… 

• Urvi in Yr4 for passing Grade 1 Piano 

• Emmie in Yr3 for passing Grade 1 Ballet 

• Evelyn in Yr5 for sharing a video from Tim Peake! 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf


Chiltern Arts 'Everyday Heroes' Competition News from  Mrs McCarthy    

Once again congratulations to all our talented artists who entered, including ALL our Year 6 children 

whose artwork celebrating black heroes inspired by Nelson Makamo was submitted. Other entries 

identified Greta Thunberg, the NHS, family, teachers, the kindness of strangers to name but a few. 

Well done. All receive certificates.  

The organisers commented ' As ever it's been a joy and a challenge to look at all of the entries in or-

der to pick the winners and shortlisted entries.' Results as follows:  

Shortlisted Art Competition Entries across all Age Categories (U12s-adult) 

Year 6 

Saathvika, Feyza, Ayrton and Ollie R 

 

Under 12s Art competition  Overall Winner 

Year 5 

Tilly 

All receive Chiltern Arts Certificates and Tilly additionally receives an Amazon gift card.  

Congratulations. Enjoy their artwork exhibited on the Chiltern Arts Online Gallery here:  

https://chilternarts.com/competitions-2024/ 

These pieces are also displayed at Aylesbury and Princes Risborough Stations as part of their  'Everday 

Heroes' collage. Thank you to Chilterns Arts for this wonderful, creative opportunity.  

You may also find of interest their  ListenUp Pioneers scheme where  

Chiltern Arts offer free concert tickets for young people and discounted 

or free tickets for accompanying parents. Find further details here.  





• Please click here to find out more information regarding a New Holiday Club taking place this May Half 

Term and continuing over the Summer Holidays too! 

• King’s Church Amersham will be running a week long camp again this summer- please click here for more 

details. If you are eligible for PP/FSM, please contact Kings Church as they are able to assist with costs for 

the camp.  

• Please click here for more details on the May Half-Term Sports Megacamp. 

Please see below for some useful and interesting links to webpages shared with the school office for your information...  

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/3169855A2A2F879A2BCE7D730E6146DC.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/115DA983A0DA7E9A65F5A1C0607D197D.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/41CF592DACA908CE60028EDEAE68553E.pdf

